
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
Through: Rodolfo Lopez, Deputy Director    
 
From:  Peter Margoliner, Assistant Planner   
 
Meeting  
Date:   January 11, 2021 
  
 

 
REQUEST 
 
City of Maricopa staff will present a proposal of an update to the Planning and Zoning Commission 
Bylaws. Discussion and Action. 
 
 
Attached to this memo, you will find a copy of the existing Planning and Zoning Commission Bylaws 
and the Draft Updated Planning and Zoning Commission Bylaws. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
City staff recommends approval of the updated bylaws.  

 
Exhibit A – Existing Planning and Zoning Commission Bylaws 

Exhibit B – Draft Updated Planning and Zoning Commission Bylaws 

 

-- End of staff report – 
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